HILLARY RODHAM CLINTON

February 11, 2018

Olga M. Davidson, Ph.D. The Center for Hellenic Studies 3100 Whitehaven Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Holly:

I heard that you will have a special celebration for your 60th birthday so I wanted to add my voice to the chorus of those sending their good wishes on this occasion. Happy birthday!

As you celebrate, I hope you are surrounded by the warmth of your family, friends, and colleagues. Please know you have my best wishes for good health, great happiness, and much success in the year ahead, and for many happy returns of the day.

With warm regards to you and Greg, I am

Sincerely yours,

Hillary Rodham Clinton